
  

10/09/2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,      

 

                                                                                  
 We are delighted to announce that the annual TY trip to Carlingford will 

take place this year. The transition years will be the only school at the 

centre for the three days in line with covid guidelines. 

 
The annual Transition Year Carlingford Trip takes place this year from  

13th - 15th of October. The bus will depart the school at 7.15am sharp on 

Tuesday the 13th of October and return to the school by 3.45pm on 

Thursday the 15th of October.  

The cost of the trip is €210, this includes the following; 

 
• 2 full days and 1 half day of activities   

• 2 nights accommodation  

• 2 continental breakfasts  

• 2 dinners  

• 3 lunches   

• Return bus   

 

All payments this year will be made through the school app. 

Students interested in attending must pay a deposit of  

€50 by Thursday the 18th of September.  

The remaining balance will be due by Friday the 2nd of October. 

Students will be accepted on a first come first served basis.  
  
Regards,  
K. Connor  
W. Mulhall.  
  
__________________________  
 
 

  


